
01/10/2020 

MRS Louise Poshoglian 
- 11a Goondari ST 
Allambie Heights NSW 2100 
loudixey@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1063 - 2 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

I strongly oppose the proposal of flood lighting.

We need to be thinking about the increased traffic and parking and the negative affect that will 
have in the area.. it is already hard to navigate around the area especially on the weekend 
when sport is on.. imagine how intense it will be for residents if its every evening as well?

I think that there is sufficient lit playing fields in the area and there is no need to be wasting 
more taxpayers money on more lighting. Especially when not all the currently floodlit playing 
fields are being used..

I also would like to raise the concern that there haven't been proper assessments on noise and 
lighting pollution.

Please do not let these lights go ahead. 
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